
P.O. Box 14460 
St. Louis, MO   63178-4460 

114 Old State Road 
Ellisville, MO  63021 
Phone: (636) 527-1270 

 

 Date: July 20, 2013 
 To: Cooper Bussmann Circuit Protection Customers 
 Subject: End-of-Life Notice for S451 End Cap 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective immediately, Bussmann has discontinued the S451 axial leaded end cap for retrofitting 5mm 
diameter fuses. 
 
There is no recommended replacement for this part. 
 
If you need assistance in determining if there is another Bussmann product that can help you meet your 
application’s need, contact our Application Engineers by e-mail at FuseTech@cooperindustries.com 
 
If further information is required regarding this End-of-Life Notice, please contact your Bussmann 
representative. 
 
We thank you for your continued support of the Cooper Bussmann brand of circuit protection products. 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Matt Chamberlain 
Global Product Manager 
Electronic Circuit Protection 
Cooper Bussmann 
matt.chamberlain@cooperindustries.com 
 
 


